
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 1, 2022 
 
Mr. Yogendra Daxini/ Saji Sunilkumar  
Assistant General Manager/Senior Manager (Surveillance)  
BSE Limited  
1st Floor, New Trading Wing,  
Rotunda Building, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal  
Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Ref.: your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/IJ/ 2021-2022 / 429 dated December 29, 2021 
Subject: Increase in Volume 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This has reference to your abovementioned letter on cited subject. We would like to inform that NIIT 
Limited (“Company”) has been complying with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
(“Listing Regulations”) and relevant price sensitive information are disclosed to the Stock Exchanges 
from time to time, within the stipulated timelines.  
 
As on date of this letter, there is no event or information available with the Company which is 
reportable or requires disclosure in terms of Regulation 30 of the Listing Regulations, other than those 
already reported and the Company is not aware of any specific reason for increase in volume of its 
shares over the last few days. We assure you that the Company will continue to ensure full compliance 
with the Listing Regulations.  
 
You are requested to take the contents of this letter on record. Delay in response due to holidays is 
regretted. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Sincerely  
For NIIT Limited  
 
 
 
Deepak Bansal 
Company Secretary 


